
We are so excited for our local families to enjoy our Trick 
or Treat Street Drive Thru Experience!

Where: Nonnewaug High School 
When: Friday, October 30th - 5:30pm to 7:30pm 

Admission: one canned good or non-perishable item 
per child and a monetary donation of your choice 
(All proceeds will be donated to our local food banks.) 

We encourage you to decorate your car in a spooky 
fashion!

Please CLICK HERE  for safety precautions and to find out more about our event.

No need to fear…
 Trick or Treat Street is here! 

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1QEDBsIxgOBLi1gCnt2xS74XxR4T_72uJx7GFLiQdPR8/edit?usp=sharing

